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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Following advice given to Castle Hill PSSA, parents may now attend PSSA games, 
however Department of Education guidelines state:  
 

• parents are not permitted to attend sport events held on school grounds 

(including Basketball games held at Bella Vista Public School) 

• parents may attend venues outside of the school site as long as they are 

adhering to COVID safe guidelines of the venue or provider  

• CHPSSA would strongly discourage any parents from attending PSSA games 

(outside school grounds) at this stage 

• if parents choose to attend, they are reminded that they are not permitted to 

integrate, sit with or be near any student from any school 

• parents must remain around the outer boundaries and/or fencing of the 

venue 

• the practice of physical distancing amongst parents is advised 

• all parents are encouraged to arrive as late as possible and leave promptly 

after their child’s game. 

 

In addition to this, Basketball games held at Hills Basketball Stadium are required to 
adhere to the venue’s Covid-19 plan. This includes:  

 

• parents are required to wear a mask within the stadium  

• 1 spectator per participant  

• all spectators must sign in via QR code  

 

From next week, PSSA venues will be listed in the weekly newsletter.  
 
It is important that all spectators follow these guidelines in order for PSSA games to 
be played. Any changes to these guidelines will be communicated via the school 
newsletter or Skoolbag App.  
 
 
 
Janelle Lord and Amy Perger    Betty Ploeg 
Sports Coordinators    Principal 

 

 
 


